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Comments:  I disagree with, closing the South Fork Road from March through June. I think that will greatly

reduce the ability of the general public to access one of the most accessible part of the Chiricahuas. The animal

and bird life has not been affected, so please don't change the access. thank you.

 

 

 

 


